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Dear Phil,

Just to let you know that we had a fabulous time and we just don’t know how to say thank you enough for convincing us
your marquees had the ‘wow’ factor. Everyone at the wedding thought they were gorgeous, and no one had ever seen
one like them. Your son and his staff were very helpful, polite and efficient. We've already recommended your marquees
to someone who was passing by as they were been taken down. Hope they get in touch! Even folk from the village who
had nothing to do with the wedding , went along for peek through the windows and said how lovely and different they
were. Jenny and John ran the wedding with a woodland theme, if i can attach a photo i will.

Once again thank you very much, and we would have no hesitation in recommending your marquees to anyone.

Carol and David Dickinson
(Brides parents)




